
Calderwood CAN!   

 Connection. Ambition. Nurture. 

Compassion                    Courage                     Creativity                    Community                    Cooperation 

 

Invitation to all Calderwood Parents and Carers 

Please come along to our… 

Meet the Teacher  

Welcome Evening 

on Wednesday 13th September 2023  

 
 

This is an opportunity for you to say ‘hello’ to your child’s class teacher and hear from them about 

learning in their new class. There is also an opportunity to hear from Mrs Innes about the 

curriculum at Calderwood.  

To give families some flexibility, we have decided to run this evening as a series of short 

presentations which will be repeated every 20 minutes. You do not need to book a time, just come 

along the slot that suits you best. You should pick one time to visit your child’s class teacher, and 

one time to visit Mrs Innes in the hall. Please ensure that you are at the classroom or hall for the 

starting time stated. Each session will last for approximately 15 minutes, with 5 minutes in between 

for travelling around the school. The times for the sessions are as follows:  

4.00pm, 4.20pm, 4.40pm, 5.00pm or 5.20pm 

Please note, this event is targeted at parents/carers/grown-ups and not pupils. 


